
Response to Board of Directors Vacancy Inquiries 

 

Thank you for your interest in the vacancy on the MCHCD Board of Directors.  Please send 
me a letter telling us about yourself, why you are interested in serving on the Mendocino 
Coast Health Care District Board and why you think you would be a good fit for the board. 
You must live within the MCHCD boundaries and you must be registered to vote in 
Mendocino County. You may attach a resume if you wish. 
 
The members of the Board will interview candidates who apply and vote on the candidate 
to be appointed. This will most likely occur at a special board meeting on either September 
7 or September 14, 2023. If the Board of Directors cannot agree on someone to appoint by 
September 25, 2023, the Board of Supervisors for Mendocino County can appoint 
someone to fill out the term of the resigned member until the next election which will be 
November, 2024.  If the Board of Supervisors fails to appoint someone to the vacancy 
before October 26, 2023, the vacancy will not be filled until the next election in November, 
2024, at which time the seat will be open for eligible candidates to run for the office of 
Director. 
 
Lee Finney 
Chair of the Board of Directors 
Mendocino Coast Health Care District 
443-569-9756 
 


